
Govt. aims to standardise hotel check-out times 
nationwide 

Diverse hotel check-out times across regions often pose a challenge for 
travelers, leading to unintentional overstay and extra charges. Acknowledging 
this issue, the government, informed by consumer feedback, is taking steps to 
address it. 

According to sources Government plans are underway for discussions with 
industry stakeholders to establish standardized check-out times, aligning with 
global norms. This initiative aims to streamline the process, enhancing 
convenience for consumers and fostering better communication between hotels 
and guests. With uniform check-out times nationwide, travelers can expect 
smoother check-ins and reduced inconvenience, ultimately improving the 
overall hotel experience. 


